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Subject: FW: PCN 5 Boardman to Hemmingway Case

Comments. 
 

 
 
From: Melissa Lindsay   
Sent: Thursday, April 27, 2023 1:08 PM 
To: PUC PUC.PublicComments * PUC <PUC.PublicComments@puc.oregon.gov> 
Subject: PCN 5 Boardman to Hemmingway Case 
 
Please accept the following comments for consideration in the PCN 5 Boardman to Hemmingway case review. 
 
The options submitted by Wendy King offering alternate routes A Blue and B Blue are totally unacceptable to us as 
landowners that would now be extremely impacted by the line and we were not given prior opportunity to oppose. 
 
The proposed change A Blue and B Blue would greatly impact not only several homes we own but greatly impact our 
farming operations along Sandhollow, Baseline Lane and Spur Loop.  The impact to high value irrigated agriculture and 
how we farm in the area would be quantifiably impacted.   The exponential impact of the multiple energy sightings 
forthcoming in the proposed area would be very concerning.   
 
We ask that you not make a change in route as proposed as the Wheatridge Alternative ref: pcn5htb15396. 
 
Thank you 
--  
Turner Ranch Inc 
Fritz Custforth Land 
Turner Lindsay Farm 
Todd and Melissa Lindsay 

 

 




